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St. George’s Students’ Union

Meeting of the SU Council 
05/05/2015
Minutes of the 7th Council meeting, 

*
*
*

1 Business

1.1 Present

Henry Gray Society

Student Mind

GP Society

General Secretary – Lucy O’Reilly

Chair – Anjalie Rajapakse

President – Dheemal Patel

Senate Elect – Ruth Varney

Webmaster – Steven Gilbert

1.2 Apologies
1.3 Minutes from the previous meeting
PASSED
1.4 Matters arising
None
1.5 AOB
None
2 Summer Ball
DP explained that the Summer Ball run by the SU normally subsidises tickets for students so they are affordable. The SU isn't financially stable enough to continue doing that so summer ball has been cancelled this year. DP said that an alternative event would be held and asked if anyone had any suggestions or feedback about what they wanted.
Henry Gray society suggested boat party. 

YL asked what the process was behind changing the plan to not have Summer Ball
DP explained he was for holding it but that it arose as an issue at Trustee meeting where it was questioned whether we could afford to hold an event that makes such a loss and only caters to a small proportion of students. 

YL said that in the previous years the ball had made a massive loss, what was different about this year to cut the ball?

DP explained that the SU was in massive debt and it can't be justified even though the summer ball has been making less of a loss in recent years. The SU doesn't have the surplus that the auditors have said that we need. 
3 Summer Elections
DP explained what elections were and what they involve. DP encouraged people to get their societies to run for Year reps or Exec.  

DP outlined the dates that the elections would be and the date of AGM was announced as the 15th June.
4 Website

DP showed the new website. DP showed the new feature of the website - the new feedback tab. DP showed the new societies tab and outlined where the committee resources could be found. 

MR asked if there was an option to make the feedback anonymous. DP said it was an option

YL asked if the new app had been redesigned and if it still linked. DP said that there was still a link between the app and the website. DP said there hadn't been any redesign of the app as it was still new. DP explained most people used the app for the timetables.

RV asked if there was an option to create a google document so societies could add events to stop there being clashes between events.

DP said there was already this feature on the website.

FZ said that the information on the GP society page had gone, FZ said that she hadn't seen the list of members that were generated from the stickers at Fresher's fayre.
AR showed FZ how to access the list of email subscribers.
5 Important Dates
AGM 15TH June Monckton 6pm
6 Date of Next Meeting
June 2nd 2015
*
*
*
